
 

City of Hollywood 
Minutes of the 

NAMING REVIEW COMMITTEE 
November 10, 2021 

 
 
The Naming Review Committee of the City of Hollywood, Florida, (the “Committee”) was 
called to order on Wednesday, November 10, 2021 at 10:08 AM, as a virtual meeting. 
 
Those members present were: 
 
 Patricia A. Cerny, City Clerk, Chair 
 Alison Saffold, Civic Affairs Administrator 
 Raelin Storey, Director of Communication, Marketing & Economic Development, 

former title was the Director of Public Affairs & Marketing 
 Ricky Engle, Director of Parks, Recreation and Cultural Arts 
 Denise Manos, Assistant City Attorney, Committee Attorney 
 
Patricia A. Cerny, City Clerk, thanked everyone for attending the meeting.  
 
Patricia A. Cerny, City Clerk, stated that the meeting was publicly noticed in accordance 
with Florida Statutes. 
 
Patricia A. Cerny, City Clerk, explained the Committee was reconvened as the petition 
supporting the naming proposal and other additional information requested by the 
Commission at the last meeting, October 13, 2021, was received from Chloe Chin to 
name the skatepark at Stanley Goldman Memorial Park for Justice Michael Kiziah Chin.  
The skatepark will be called “Justice Skatepark”. 
 
ACTION:  Motion was made by Raelin Storey, Director of Communication, Marketing & 
Economic Development, and seconded by Alison Saffold, Civic Affairs Administrator, to 
recommend to the City Commission the naming of the skatepark at Stanley Goldman 
Memorial Park be named Justice Skatepark.  The motion passed unanimously. 
 
ACTION:  Motion was made by Raelin Storey, Director of Communication, Marketing & 
Economic Development, and seconded by Ricky Engle, Director of Parks, Recreation and 
Cultural Arts, to approve the Committee minutes of October 13, 2021.  The motion pass 
unanimously. 
 
The naming of the skatepark will go before the City Commission in January or February, 
2022. 
 
 
The meeting adjourned at 10:14 AM. 
 


